

As we continue to be challenged in this world, St. John Vianney invites you to renew your heart in our Lord and Savior during the holy season of Lent.

All Masses are in the main church and live streamed on SJV Facebook and sjybett.org.

We remain committed to following faithfully the safety guidelines given to us to reduce COVID-19 risk. Your willingness to make weekend Mass reservations is helpful for us to plan safe seating and Holy Eucharist reception. Please continue to do so as we anticipate higher attendance during Lent.

Reservations will be required for all Ash Wednesday, Palm Sunday, Holy Triduum, and Easter Masses.

To ensure your safety, <u>seating will be assigned for all Easter Sunday Masses</u>. Our capacity remains greatly reduced so we encourage reserving your household's space early.

Please make reservations on our website: sjvbett.org or call: 563-332-7910.



Ash Wednesday Masses ~ Wednesday, February 17, 9 a.m., 4:30 & 6:30 p.m.

Stations of the Cross ~ Fridays, February 19, 26, March 5, 12, 19, 26, 6 p.m. *February 26 will be Taizé Praise*

Palm Sunday Masses ~ Saturday, March 27, 4:30pm and Sunday, March 28, 8:30 and 11 a.m.



Holy Thursday ~ Mass of the Lord's Supper ~ April 1, 7 p.m.

Good Friday ~ Passion of the Lord ~ April 2, 7 p.m.

Holy Saturday ~ Easter Vigil ~ April 3, 8:30 p.m. (no 4:30 p.m. Mass)

Reservations required and seating assigned for Easter Sunday.

Please make ONE reservation per household with the total number of people in your group. Reservations will close on March 31; you will be notified of your seating location on April 1.

Total capacity at each Mass

Main Church ~ 165 Mary Chapel ~ 40

Activity Center ~ 60
live video/audio feed

Parking Lot

live stream on mobile device and receive Eucharist

Mass Times

7, 9, and 11 a.m.

We will have three Masses on Easter Sunday only.
Our regular schedule will resume on April 11.

Lenten Communal Penance services will not be held this year. *HOWEVER* ... we will resume offering the Sacrament of Reconciliation on Saturdays from 3:30-4:15pm, beginning Saturday, February 20, in the Mary Chapel. All must wear face masks and maintain social distance. Quiet music will play in the church as you await your turn. You may still make an appointment for Reconciliation with Fr. Jim: 563-332-7910 or office @sivbett.org.

Visits to the parish office remain by appointment only; please call or email.